
NESJ Hotline Voicemail Comment: 7/11/2000 @3:42 pm 
 
Richard Geary said: 
 
I have property at Gateway and 880 and also in the middle of the industrial park where 
the transmission lines would be going. We strongly object. This is Richard Geary also 
with Renco as well. We have a business park there. The two lines that propose to go 
overhead and underground in that park we would vehemently object to.  It would have 
some tremendous impact on our property.  We suggest the lines be put right on their 
existing path along the bay just like they are right now.  Why in the world would you 
want to put it anywhere different? The environmentalists have already seen them. Put 
them out there. Don’t run through our park or we are going to have a tremendous 
severance.  


